Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders about the upcoming week.

Congratulations on another terrific week. Most of the kinks have been ironed out and we are off
and running.

As a reminder, students should log into Canvas each day. They will have daily assignments as
well as live sessions with teachers. Students are expected to attend live session. We understand
that there will be exceptions and have recorded all live sessions for students to view at a later
time. Make sure to check out our school website for the most current remote learning
information.

There will be no school on Monday, September 7t in observance of the Labor Day holiday.
Don’t forget that the daily schedule for students will change after we return on September 8th.

Finally, make sure that you update your contact information, including your email address, in
School Mint or by calling the school office. That will allow us to better communicate with you.

Well, we're looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS!

Go Tigers!



